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Hello committee members. 
This will be a No from me and many others. This is a clear path leading to spying on 
the citizens. This is to violate people’s choices on own property. We do NOT need 
more LAWS to govern what home rule already does…towns already require permits 
for upgrades to electrical. Stop being this overreaching overbearing person. 
Let me guess next you’ll want to monitor everyone’s wells or public water usage, are 
you going to track how much soil a citizen purchases/uses? Etc. see where this can 
go? This is a slippery slope and I don’t think you would want your name on 
something that will infringe on people’s privacy. This is blatantly clear this is 
retaliation against the people because others can’t control the “triad” weed. Stop 
going after the cannabis and go after the other illegal acts and person doing it. For 
instance tax invasion, exporting, pesticide spraying, human trafficking, money 
laundering to name a few. 
Something to think about and consider. 
How far is too far when it comes to spying on your constituents? 
Thank you for your time. 


